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As the migrant crisis continues to spiral out of control because of bad Democrat policies, taxpayers

continue to be forced to foot the bill.

Now, NYC Mayor Eric Adams proposed cuts in essential services and overtime costs across city

agencies – including public safety – in the midst of record crime and violence. 

It’s clear New York City is a sanctuary city - for everyone except law-abiding, taxpaying New

Yorkers.
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